
Thursday, September 26, 2024 Announcements 
 

• Argyle's Ultimate Club starts this Friday, September 27th @ 3pm on Lynn Valley Field. All 
ages and abilities are welcome. There are no fees to participate. Please see Ms. Dishaw 
in Room 273 to pick up the Ultimate Club paperwork.  

 
• Anyone interested in joining the physics club, come to Mr. Johnson’s room – room 190 

on today at lunch. 
 

• Hey Argyle! Book Club is starting up again. Do you like reading and hanging out with friends? 
Join us for our first meeting today during lunch!  

 
• If you are interested in scorekeeping Argyle volleyball and basketball home games this 

year, please come to a meeting in the gym on Tuesday, October 1st at lunch. If you have 
any questions, please see Mr. Pearce or Ms. Avefjall. 

 
• Good morning Argyle! Keen to learn about new cultures and languages? 

Asian Culture Club is starting up again! Join us for our first meeting this Friday 
September 27 during lunch in room 216 

 
• Do you enjoy putting your knowledge and wits to the test in a competitive 

environment? Do you enjoy learning and playing Kahoot and Jeopardy?  Do you like 
scavenger hunts? If so, the Trivia Club is for you!  We meet every Tuesday at lunch in 
room 215. Hope to see you soon! 
 

• Attention Pipers! Your Junior Boys Soccer team is looking for your support. At 1pm 
today, the Pipers will be taking on Belmont. Come have your lunch and cheer on your 
team so we can show our opponents real Piper Pride!  
 

• Congratulations to our Cross-Country team who competed on a wet and muddy first 
race.  Great results by all our runners and huge kudos to our senior girls' squad that won 
the team division overall.  The team finished 2 points ahead of last year's provincial 
champions, Handsworth.  Well done team! See you all at practice today 

 
 


